
Subject: Re: Gruen Annapolis
Posted by afire on Fri, 25 Feb 2022 22:37:32 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

JackW wrote on Fri, 25 February 2022 14:14It is still sitting waiting for the day that the correct
watch arrives. It however, I do not think, is for the Annapolis.
That is correct.  It's a "Flex No. 56" sold separately.  What's on the Annapolis is a modified version
with the spring bar tubes removed and it would seem a pin running through the case.  It's all
Wadsworth, so presumably they supplied the cases with the bracelet already attached.  Here's a
page from the 1931 supplement showing the unmodified bracelet.
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